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On April 21,2018 Secretary General of International Investors Association of Georgia attended
working meeting with representatives ofNorth Anatolia Development Agency which included
Erzurum, Erzijan and Bayburt provinces. The aim of the meeting was development of Medical
Tourism with Georgia and to introduce their culture. According to Secretary General of
Association such meetings helps deepening relations between two countries in different
spheres.




